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4/7/2021 06:46 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to the intersection of 

Hyland Croy Road and Post Road to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2017 Lexus ES350 that was 

struck from behind by a 2007 Honda 

Accord.  The driver of the Honda, Praful 

Patel, age 75 of Dublin was issued a traffic 

citation for failure to maintain assured clear 

distance ahead. A crash report was taken, 

#80-21-128. 

4/7/2021 10:49 Harassment Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 6000 block of Kile Road to investigate a 

harassment complaint.  No report was taken. 

4/7/2021 14:42 Property Damage Crash Deputies and units from the Union 

Township Fire Department responded to the 

12000 block of State Route 4 to investigate 

a property damage crash involving a 2015 

Kia Optima that drove off the road and 

struck a mailbox.  The driver, Kayla D. Hill, 

age 30 of Milford Center was issued a 

traffic citation for failure to control. A crash 

report was taken, #80-21-129. 

4/7/2021 15:10 CPR In Progress Deputies and units from the Liberty 

Township Fire Department and the 

Marysville Fire Department responded to a 

residence in the 15000 block of Hillview 

Road for an unresponsive person with CPR 

in progress. The person was transported to 

Memorial Hospital and no report was taken. 

4/7/2021 15:30 Property Damage Crash A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 19000 block of State Route 4 to 

investigate a property damage crash 



involving unknown vehicle that struck a 

mailbox and then left the scene. No report 

was taken. 

4/7/2021 15:54 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to US Route 33 near 

Brock Road to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2017 

International Semi and a 2007 Hyundai 

Santa Fe. A crash report was taken, #80-21-

130. 

4/7/2021 17:29 Theft A deputy investigated the possible theft of a 

wallet that occurred at a business in the 

7000 block of State Route 161.  The wallet 

was located and no report was taken. 
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